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Sexton grad receives first Hollis scholarship

Brothers For Life Inc. presented its first Robert D. Hollis
V Memorial Scholarship award May 26 to Crystal
who graduated this spring from Sexton High School.

Stanley maintained a 3.2 grade-point average in
honors courses and excelled in athletics on the
track team. She is also involved in several commu-
nity service projects and plans to major in physical

y in the fall at Central Michigan University.

BFL, a locally based nonprofit organization,
was founded by a group of young men to promote
and provide positive behavior throughout the com- |F S8
munity. BFL established the Hollis scholarship Stanley
to honor a graduating senior from Sexton High
School who exemplifies progressive academic achievement as
well as exceptional character. This year’s scholarship award is a
computer.

‘To inquire about future projects and activities by BFL Inc.,
contact the group at brothers4life(@mail.com or PO. Box 70145,
Lansing, MI 48908.

BFL officers are Kevin Hollis, president; Andre Tyus, vice
president; Reginald Rieder, treasurer; and Carlas Quinney Jr.,
secretary.




